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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 2:50 PM
To: 'stoddard@fiu.edu'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20170007 –  deny FPL’s request to recover costs for Turkey Point 

pollution clean up

Good afternoon Mr. Stoddard, 
  
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20170007 and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: stoddard@everyactioncustom.com [mailto:stoddard@everyactioncustom.com]  
Sent: Monday, October 09, 2017 2:29 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket No. 20170007 – deny FPL’s request to recover costs for Turkey Point pollution clean up 
 
Dear FL PSC, 
 
FPL rate payers should NOT pay to clean up the underground saline plume at Turkey Point. 
 
FPL created this problem by cutting corners with a goofy cooling canal system, which they even call a wastewater 
disposal facility.  FPL should have constructed cooling towers  to begin with.  FPL  knew the canals were leaking for 
decades, and even kept a covert opening to the bay for water renewal.  For years, FPL did its best to hide the pollution 
problems from regulators and the public.   And for this they want the pubic to cover their costs?  Really?  Why should 
customers pay for decades of mistakes and obstruction by FPL? 
 
First, FPL should pay to clean up its own pollution.   Second, FPL should either install cooling towers or decommission the 
site. 
 
Please vote to deny FPL’s request to recover costs on saline pollution at Turkey Point.  Customers should not foot the bill 
on this one. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Philip Stoddard 
DEPT BIOLOGICAL SCIENCES FIU  Miami, FL 33199-0001 stoddard@fiu.edu 




